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From: Partridge,Jason
To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:54:28 AM

Public Comments for D13-025-2024; 393-395 Earl Street

 
 
From: Jasper Danielson  
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 6:13 PM
To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)

 

 
Mr. Partridge,
 
My name is Jasper Danielson and I am a student at Queen's University. I am writing you
this email to express both mine and my peers' keen interest in the opening of a salon at
395 Earl Street. As a student, my schedule is very busy between attending classes,
completing schoolwork, and working part time throughout my studies. For this reason, it
can be difficult to find time to complete those non-school related tasks. A salon within
close proximity to Queen's campus would certainly ease both the time commitment and
burden of travel when getting a haircut. These burdens are especially relevant during the
winter months throughout the school year when it becomes challenging to travel without
a car.
 
As such, I eagerly look forward to the possibility of having a salon near Queen's campus.
This sentiment is undoubtedly shared between students all throughout Kingston.
 
Thanks,
Jasper Danielson


